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Directorate of Higher Education Reminder-1
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla
Dated, Shimla, the 04/2018
From
State Public Information Officer
Directorate of Higher Education s '6;:]
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla faren AR '
L 24 APR 2018

All the Deputy Directors
Under Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla

-

Subject:- Regarding annual report on the implementations of the

RTI Act, 2005.

Kindly, refer to letter of even number dated 4/04/2018. In
this connection detail instructions were issued to supply the RTI information on
various points. The required information has not been received still yet from
various Deputy Directors of Higher Education. Therefore, all the Deputy
Directors are again :‘équested to prepare and supply the requisite information
immediately to*the Head office. The delay might lead to disciplinary action
against the concerned officials.

Time Bound Most Important
S
¢
State Public Information Officer

Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla

Copy to:-
_€¢ll, Directorate of Higher Education, Himachal Praddsh, Shimla with

request to upload the same on the official website.

State Public Information Officer
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla



